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Want an Adventure?  
Help up on ours… 

 
Scouting provides adventurous activities and development opportunities for children and young people aged 6 – 25 
years.  Adventurous Activities are run by our team of dedicated and specially trained adults, who are supported by 
the Assistant District Commissioner for Activities.   
   
We are looking for a volunteer with good communication skills who can motivate more adults to take part in 
adventurous activities and encourage and support more adults to undertake specialist training. The role would 
include:  

• Pro-actively promoting adventurous activities across all age ranges. 
• Facilitating opportunities for adults to develop skills and try new activities.  
• Build a team of activity instructors 
• Ensure all activities are run safely and in line with the Association Rules, promoting a culture of safety.  
• Supporting and encouraging adults to gain activity permits, and ensuring that permit holder’s records are 

kept up to date, and leaders are reminded of permit renewals and where appropriate undertake additional 
training.  

• Offer advice and support on the delivery of adventurous of activities, drawing on the extensive and specialist 
skills within West Lancs. Scout County.  

 
Ideally, we are looking for someone with a passion for adventurous activities, a good knowledge of Scout Association 
rules with good administrative and communicative skills and access to a PC and the Internet. You will be required to 
meet on a monthly / bi-monthly basis with other supporters of the District or with other post holders from other 
District’s (to share best practice). We believe in flexible volunteering, and much of this role can be tailored around 
your available time. If you are organised, self motivated and have a professional approach to completing tasks; and 
can spare a few hours every week to support us - then we want to hear from you. 
 
We would like to hear from anyone with an interest in a role. For an informal chat or for more information then please 
contact Craig Dewar, Deputy District Commissioner, on 07851 798525 or by email: craigdewar@hotmail.com by the 
11th February. 	
  
	
  
With Best Wishes,  
 
Pat 
 
Pat Griffin 
District Commissioner 
 
	
  


